
Town of Ashford  

Notice to Bidders 
 

The Town of Ashford will be accepting sealed bids for the annual trash and refuse 

removal to be scheduled this spring.  Terms of agreement for contractors to remove 

all trash and tires can be picked up at the Town Clerks Office at the Ashford 

Community Center.  Sealed bids will be opened at the Town Board Meeting March 

8, 2023 at 6:15p.m. in the Community Center, 9377 Route 240 in West Valley. 

 

The Town Board reserves the right to reject any or all bids.  

 

By Order of the Town Board 

Patricia R. Dashnaw 

Town Clerk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


